
Register Now! 
  

AAvvoonn  GGrroovvee  WWiillddccaattss  

GGiirrllss  LLaaccrroossssee    
 

 

Avon Grove Wildcats is launching another season providing Spring Lacrosse for 

Girls entering K - 8th grade, who reside in the Avon Grove School District or either 

attend the Charter School or reside in another school district AND who do not 

otherwise have a league where they reside.  

 

• Season runs mid-March to late May 

• 2 practices a week for Mon/Wed 

• K/1/2s: Approximately 6-8 games on mostly 

Saturdays 

• 3/4s & 5/6s: 8 games on mostly Saturdays 

• 7/8s reserved for experienced players/game only 

program with approximately 6-8 Saturday games 

• www.avongrovegirlslacrosse.org for information 

and registration 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE: THIS ACTIVITY IS NOT A SCHOOL DISTRICT ACTIVITY AND IS NOT SPONSORED BY OR ENDORSED BY THE AVON GROVE 
SCHOOL DISTRICT NOR THE AVON GROVE CHARTER SCHOOL. ANY SCHOOL DISTRICT EMPLOYEES AND ANY CHARTER SCHOOL 

EMPLOYEES PARTICIPATING IN THIS ACTIVITY ARE DOING SO IN THEIR INDIVIDUAL CAPACITIES AND NOT AS EMPLOYEES OR 

AGENTS OF THE SCHOOL DISTRICT. NO STUDENT IS REQUIRED TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS ACTIVITY AND PARTICIPATION SHALL BE 
VOLUNTARY. THE SCHOOL DISTRICT AND THE AVON GROVE CHARTER SCHOOL HAVE NO CONTROL OVER OR RESPONSIBILITY 

FOR THIS ACTIVITY. 

*Important Dates for 2024 Spring Season 

Registration* 
Girls in K – 8th Grade 

Registration Jan 15th to Feb 10th 2024  

www.avongrovegirlslacrosse.org 

http://www.avongrovegirlslacrosse.org/

